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Puget Sound Energy, Inc.

P.O. Box 97034

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734

January 27, 2006
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:   
Confidential attachment to the Application for an Order approving a Service 
Area Agreement Between Puget Sound Energy and the Port of Seattle
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed for filing, pursuant to WAC 480-07-145(3)(a), are an original and twelve (12) copies of one attachment to the Application of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE” or the “Company”) for a Commission Order approving a Service Area Agreement (“Agreement”) with the Port of Seattle (“Port”) for which the Company is requesting confidential treatment in accordance with WAC 480-07-160.  

This attachment (Attachment 1 to Exhibit A to the Agreement) is a list of PSE customers that are located within the Port’s service area whose electric service will continue to be provided by PSE. 

The Company requests that Attachment 1 to Exhibit A which is contained in an envelope marked “CONFIDENTIAL PER WAC 480-07-160,” be treated as confidential under the provisions of WAC 480-07-160 as it contains customer specific information.  As required by WAC 480-07-160(3), the Company identifies itself, its customers, and its shareholders as the entities that might be directly affected by disclosure of the confidential information.  In accordance with WAC 480-07-160(3)(b), the documents noted above are marked “CONFIDENTIAL PER WAC 480-07-160”.  In accordance with WAC 480-07-160(3)(c) each page of the unredacted version containing confidential information has been printed on yellow paper.  

Thank you for your assistance.  If the Commission or its staff have any questions or needs any additional information regarding this filing, please contact Lynn Logen by telephone at (425) 462-3872, by fax at (425) 462-3414 or by email at lynn.logen@pse.com.  If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.







Very truly yours,

Tom DeBoer






Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
 Enclosures

cc: 
Simon J. ffitch

Kirstin Dodge

